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Our goal as a Next Generations ministry is to give kids a safe and exciting 
place to attend church.  Your emotional, physical and spiritual health are 
very important to us, so we have provided a list of things that you can 
expect from us. 
 
What kids can expect  . . . 
 

o An adult volunteer or staff person will never bully you physically or 
emotionally… ever. 
 

o Adult volunteers and church staff are prohibited from touching you 
in a manner that makes you feel uncomfortable.  If you are made to 
feel uncomfortable, please let another adult know immediately. 

 

o No adult volunteer or staff person will ask you to be alone except in 
a student ministry context, with an adult of the same gender and 
with your parent’s permission ONLY. 

 

o Please no inappropriate behavior.  If we see it, we will address it.  If 
this doesn’t work, your parents will be contacted. 

 

o We are watching for and will address behavior that involves 
physical or emotional bulling.  If you feel you are being bullied, 
please let an adult know immediately. 

 


